
Planning Department <planning@amadorgov.org>

Letter date 3/7/2023 from Amador County Airport Manager
David Sheppard
davidwardall@gmail.com <davidwardall@gmail.com> Fri, Aug 16, 2024 at 7:26 AM
To: Chuck Beatty <CBeatty@amadorgov.org>, Amador County Planning Department
<planning@amadorgov.org>

Chuck and Staff:

 

Amador County Airport Manager David Sheppard identified several conflicting problems
with the proposed Wicklow Project.

Many of these conflicts CANNOT be mitigated.

Please add these comments to the DRAFT EIR.

Thank you!

David Wardall
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https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1/?ui=2&ik=13bfa24a5a&view=att&th=1915b958869e7df4&attid=0.1&disp=attd&safe=1&zw
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1/?ui=2&ik=13bfa24a5a&view=att&th=1915b958869e7df4&attid=0.1&disp=attd&safe=1&zw
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